
Pamela  Cowles
Bridgton
LD 1578
I respectfully urge you to vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS regarding LD 1578. I do not 
support any attempt to remove the protections already in place to secure and protect 
my voice and my vote. This bill does nothing to improve the electoral system in place 
and serves only to subvert the will of Maine voters. Do not go down this slippery 
slope.


